Publicinformation

from
Norfolk County Council

Ref: PKA031-HP1-CQ
16 September 2019
Transport for Attleborough

High Street / Exchange Street junction — weekend/overnight closures

As part of the ongoing £4.5m Transport for Attleborough (TfA) project, which is set to
improve all forms of transport and support planned growth in the town, work is currently
ongoing to improve the junction of High Street and Exchange Street in Attleborough.
These changes will allow traffic to flow more smoothly and make it easier for pedestrians
to cross the road.

The final phase of the High Street / Exchange Street project will be to resurface the
carriageway to provide a smooth and safe surface for road users. To minimise disruption
this work will be carried out during one weekend and over two weeknights. The junction of
Connaught Road, High Street and Exchange Street will need to be closed to allow this
work to take place swiftly and safely.

The road will be closed and diversion routes in place on the following dates and times:
e From 7am Saturday 26 October until 6am Monday 28 October
¢ From 7pm Monday 28 October until 6am Tuesday 29 October
e From 7pm Tuesday 29 October until 6am Wednesday 30 October

During the road closure access to properties will be retained and Connaught Road and
Exchange Street will be temporarily converted to two-way to facilitate this. A signed
diversion route will be in place throughout the road closures. Please see the attached
diversion route plan for details.

We may also need to close the right turn from Connaught Road to Exchange Street
between 14 October and 18 October, to allow our contractors to work safely within the
carriageway. However, we are currently trying to find alternative arrangements to avoid
the need for this particular section of road closure.

The County Council thanks people for their patience whilst these improvements are
carried out. The work will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’'s Community and
Environmental Services Department and their contractors.

For more information on the Transport for Attleborough project visit
www.norfolk.gov.uk/tfa

-ends-

Background information
The work is part of Transport for Attleborough, a major project to improve all forms of
transport and support planned growth in the town.
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The project has received £4.5 million of Local Growth Fund (LGF) funding from the New
Anglia Local Enterprise Partnership. A public consultation was carried out in 2017 to seek
views on potential schemes and help prioritise the delivery of projects.

For Further Information
Christopher Queen, Senior Technician 0344 800 8020.

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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